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I oppose this bill in its entirety. The state is looking worse every day and NO PUBLIC 

camping should be taking place outside of areas set aside and monitored for the 

purpose of people accessing help to alleviate their situation. Anyone choosing to live 

on the streets should be promptly moved from those areas and treatment should be 

offered if needed. No one should be camping on public streets and no one should 

have the right to stay in an RV or car for any prolonged period on the side of a road. 

We have enabled this behavior long enough and it is time to put a stop to the 

insanity. Enough! 


